
The parent app  provides up to date  

important information. If you would 

like an invite to download the app 

please call the office on 0151 263 8460  

Our Family Support  Worker                                                                                                                             

Dawn Foxon  is available to talk  

privately about any concerns  from 

Monday 7th September.                                     

Call Dawn on 07712235811 or e-mail 

dawn.foxon@liverpool.gov.uk    

Protecting your child against flu                                                                                        

Yesterday the children from Reception to Year 6 were given a home a flu vaccination leaflet and 

consent form. Please take the time to read these as they contain in depth information about the 

vaccine and its benefits. Please return to school by 18th September. If you would like your nursery child to be vaccinated please 

contact their health visitor. Follow the link if you would like the information in a different language                                                              

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/flu-vaccination-leaflets-and-posters 

You can apply for free school meals via this link                                                                                                          
https://liverpool.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals/application-form/ 

‘With Jesus we can achieve what we dream and believe’ 

Guion Street, Liverpool, L6 9DU                                                                                

Website:  https://www.stmichaelscatholicprimary.co.uk/                                                                          

Email: contact@stmichaelscatholicprimary.co.uk                                                    

Telephone: 0151 263 8460  (Press 1 to report a pupil  absence)  

Contact Details 

In the interest of your child’s safety and well being we need:                                        

* a named adult that can be contacted at all times                                                      

* at least 3 up to date telephone numbers                                                                     

* a call if your child is absent from school                                                                               

If there is no contact a home visit will be carried out. If there is still no  contact 

we may to need to call the police for a welfare check.  
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Data Collection Sheets                                
The permissions sheets are now 
overdue. It is vital we have this up 
to date information so we can    
adhere to your consent in relation to the 
school   website, newsletter, twitter and    
marketing materials.   

Early Birds Breakfast Club    7:45 –8:30                                        

The club reopens this Monday for children from Year 1 to 

Year 6.  Reception children can begin on Monday 5th October.                        

Children  can enjoy a choice of cereal, toast or bagel and juice for a cost 

of 50p. 

All Children must register before the session. You can do this by calling 

0151-263 8460 or emailing contact@stmichelscatholicprimary.co.uk. 

Registration forms can be downloaded from the school website    

https://st-michaels-catholic-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/

early-birds-breakfast-club/                                                                                   

         Please note: Children must arrive no later than 8:20. 

Sparkles After School Club                                        

The club reopens on Monday and is now 

based in the infant hall. Pick up will now 

be from the Breakfast Club door, entering 

through the Infant yard. You can register  by calling 0151

-263 8460 or emailing                                                            

contact  @stmichelscatholicprimary.co.uk. Registration 

forms can be downloaded from the school website   

https://www.stmichaelscatholicprimary.co.uk/sparkles-

after-school-club/                                                                           

Cost 3.30-4.15 = £3.00  /      3.30-5.30 = £5.00                                                                                

Please note: After school club now finishes at 5:30.                                                                          

Public Health Liverpool COVID Alert 

School continues to put in place  important measures to help reduce the number of       

children becoming infected.  These measures are based on the best available evidence 

and guidance, and are fully endorsed by Liverpool City Council and the Public Health department. 

From Monday all adults must wear a face covering over their nose and mouth whilst at the gate 

and on the school playground.  

Even when wearing a face covering you still need to social distance.                                                    

Thank you for your continued support. 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals/application-form/
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School Bags                                                               

Children must not bring in 

school fabric bags or backpacks 

into school. All children will be    

provided with a plastic school 

bag. Keep your other school 

bags  safe for when we get to 

use them in the future.  

Admissions to Secondary School 2021                    
From today an online application facility will be available 
at www.liverpool.gov.uk/admissions should you wish to 
apply for your child’s secondary school for September 
2021.  The first time you visit the site you will need to 
register by clicking on the "Register" button on the left 
hand side of the page. You will be asked to submit your 
details including an email address and password which will enable you to 
view or edit your application up to the closing date.  

Please ensure that you apply by the closing date, 31 October 2020.  

This week we have been exploring the School Mission Values -     
Equality & Friendship in Collective Worship. We have focused on the 
theme of showing kindness to everyone.  Our current worship song is 
‘This little light of mine.’  

 

The Parish of St Michael and Sacred Heart Newsletters — https://st-michaels-catholic-primary-school.secure-

primarysite.net/our-parish/  

The Wednesday Word https://st-michaels-catholic-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/re-1/ 

Staff Training Day 

Friday 25th September—School Closed                                                                                  

Half term 

Monday 26th—Friday 30th October 

Summer Dickie 

Abraham Ishola 

Elisa  Giulia Canu 

Cecilia De Araujo Vieira 

Nikyle Obule 

Melisa Luckova 

Roosevelt Uge 

Qanit Conteh 

Amanuale Argan 

Emina Djondji 

Manael Mwanza Basunga 

Ms Duncan     Miss Cornett     Mr Joel 

Happy Birthday 

https://st-michaels-catholic-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/our-parish/
https://st-michaels-catholic-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/our-parish/
https://michaelscpschool.cpoms.net/students/351


 

Your online mental wellbeing community. Free, safe 
and anonymous #support for children  and young 
people aged 10-25 in Liverpool.   



 

 



    St Michael’s Catholic Primary School                        

Term Dates 2020-2021 
 

Autumn Term 2020 

Term: Wednesday 2nd September to Friday 18th December 2020 

Half term: Friday 23rd October to Friday 30th October 2020 

Terms ends: Friday 18th December 2020 
 

 

Spring Term 2021 

Term: Tuesday 5th January 2021 - Friday 26th March 2021 

Half term: Monday 15th February – Friday 19th February 2021 

Term ends: Friday 26th March 2021 

 
 

Summer Term 2021 

Term: Monday 12th April to Tuesday 20th July 2021 

Half term: Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June 2021 

Term Ends: Tuesday 20th July 2021 

May Bank Holiday: Monday 3rd May 2021 

 

Staff Development /Training Days—School Closed for Pupils 

Tuesday 1st September 2020 

Friday 25th September 2020 

Friday 23rd October 2020 

Friday 15th January 2021 
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